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Sir Arthur Currie. #2.

I do not suggest for a moment that 
the McGill authorities had any idea of playing on the 
Sunday because the tentative dates of the Quebec 
Championship and Allan Cup Series were submitted at 
the meeting of the Athletic Board, and I do not recall 
that any game was set for Sunday. It is possible that 
the date was set by the authorities in charge of the 
Quebec Title Series, and as McGill might become involved 
in this question in a later season I think the matter 
deserves consideration now, so that our position may be 
made quite clear.

As you know, I am not a whole-hearted 
supporter of the idea of prolonging the hockey series 
to the late dates at which the Allan Cup Finals are 
played, but the matter which I am raising now has nothing 
whatever to do with that. It is a question of ascertaining 
how the match between M.A.Â.A. and Lafontaine was fixed for 
the Sunday afternoon so that we may know the conditions 
are likely to encounter should a McGill team in future go 
forward for the Quebec title.
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The question I have raised is one of 
general policy regarding athletics, and while I have every 
confidence in the good sense of the athletic board meeting 
any emergency of the kind mentioned above, I believe that 
our policy might well be settled now, so that no questions 
of interest from the athletic standpoint may receive undue 
consideration as they are liable to'do at a time when a team 
is at the height of a successful season.

Tarch 18. 1932.
Yours faithfully,

TO:- Sir Arthur Currie
In reference to Bean Brown's letter,
Sunday athletics are not called for ’in. any
A.A.u.ofC. play-downs, although two teams 
mutually agree to play on Sunday if they so ^ 
desire,The dates for the play-downs between the 
Senior Group and the Mount Royal -Arena Club were 
officially set for Sat.March9,Mon.Marchl4 and 
Sat ,Marchl6 .However, 1.1.A .-a .A. and LaFontaine 
mutually agreed to play on Sunday the 13th.
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